
 

 

 

ST  JOHN’S  RC PRIMARY  SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER w/s 10th February 2020 

Rec 85.3% 

Yr 1 98% 

Yr 2 98.3% 

Yr 3 93.3% 

Yr 4 99.7% 

Yr 5 94.3% 

Yr 6 98% 

  

Weekly % Class Attendance 

 

Our new 

piece of 

gym    

equip-

ment ! A 

Skier         

machine. 

Fun but 

hard work 

Year 1 

practising longer bounce pass 

for  direction  and power 

We hope you all have a good Half Term and we look forward to see-

ing you back in school on Monday  24th February 2020 

It’s a sad day for us at St John’s as we 

say Good Bye and Good Luck to   Miss 

Reynolds. We are going to miss you so 

much !  

Happy Valentines Day ! 



 

 

 

Please remember all children should be in school for 8.50am, children 

arriving after 9am will be marked late which will be kept on their        

Attendance Record. Please remember school bags, PE kits, swimming 

kits and instruments if required   

School meals should be paid for in advance, £10.50 a week for Years 

3,4,5, and 6 and £5.50 a week for Nursery. Payment can be made via 

SIMS Payment.  If you have problems you should inform the office 

asap. Meal patterns can only be altered with prior notice being given 

to the office. Dinners increase Sept 2019 to £2.20  

All leave outside of the school holidays will be treated as                     

unauthorised, this will go against your child’s attendance record and 

in some cases may incur a fine 

If your child is going to be late for any reason or is off school poorly, 

you must call the office asap. You can always leave a message on the 

answerphone 

Medicines to be administered to children in school should be  handed 

into the office and a Medical Form should be fully completed 

Payments for your child’ Breakfast Club, After School Club, school 

meals and trips should be paid for via Agora. Any issues please let the 

office know. A Consent Form should be completed prior to starting a 

club. Breakfast Club is £10 per child per half term and After School 

Club is £5 per child per half term, Years 1-6 inclusive.  Karate on Fridays 

is £3 a session.  

St John the Baptist Catholic Primary School 

Ann Street, Rochdale, OL11 1EZ 

Tel: 01706 647195                                                                                              

Email: office@stjohnsrc.rochdale.sch.uk 

Twitter: St John’s RC—@stjohns_rc  St John’s RC Sport—@john_primary 

If you know any parent that has any language issues, 

please advise the Office and we will do our utmost to 

help.  

One Family in Christ 



 

 

‘Rochdale Borough Safeguarding Children Partnership (RBSCP) and St 

John’s RC Primary School would like you to be aware of the 

‘Safe After School’ campaign. This is aimed at  ensuring parents and carers 

are aware of the safety issues that may arise when choosing an                   

after-school activity provider or holiday activity provider for their child. 

 

 

We know that there are many highly reputable activity providers in the     

local area – these will all be able to answer your questions about 

 keeping your child safe. Any provider that cannot answer your  

questions satisfactorily should be avoided. Please see the attached                         

nformation about the RIGHT QUESTIONS to ask when considering an after 

 school club, coach or tutor for your child. 

 

You have the right to ask questions about how clubs, coaches and tutors, 

keep your child safe – remember to ASK THE RIGHT QUESTIONS. 

 

 

For more information, please visit https://www.rbscp.org/parents-carers/

choosing-a-club-tutor-or-other-out-of-school-activity-for-your-child/’ 

 

 



 

 


